
United States Deputy Sheriff Association,  

 

We greatly appreciate the equipment that you were able to provide our department with. The 

equipment will go to ensuring that Deputies are able to provide a form of medical treatment in the time 

of need and help combat drunk drivers and underage drinking. Thank you again for the equipment and 

the prompt response to our request.  

Sgt. Gary Rexroad 

Christian County Sheriff’s Office  

Taylorville Il  


